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Headwaters welcomes new obstetrician/gynecologist

	Headwaters Health Care Centre (HHCC) has announced that Dr. Basem Hafazalla has joined the hospital's obstetrics and

gynecology team.

Hafazalla has 20 years of experience in general obstetrics and gynecology. He completed his post-graduate training in England and

spent time working in Cairo, Egypt, before coming to Canada seven years ago. He has opened his new Orangeville practice and is

seeing new patients.

?We are thrilled that Dr. Hafazalla has chosen to join us at HHCC,? said Headwaters President and CEO Liz Ruegg. ?His extensive

experience in obstetrics and gynecology will be a great addition to our hospital and will allow us continue providing high-quality,

specialized health care for our patients and our community.?

Hafazalla brings a wealth of knowledge and experience, including the management of high-risk pregnancies. He has a special

interest in laparoscopic surgery, medical and surgical management of female urinary incontinence as well as in the investigation and

management of infertility.

?I look forward to setting up my practice in Orangeville and exploring the community,? he said. ?I am eager to work with the

dedicated staff, physicians and volunteers at HHCC, and to strengthen the hospital's many excellent programs and services.?
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